
  
 

 
 

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

DQP IT/IR Group Conference Call 
Regular Meeting 

February, 27 2013, 3:00 p.m. (PST) 
Audio Conference Line: (877) 581-9247; Participant Code: 738015 

Attendance: Lynn,	
  Matt,	
  Ron,	
  Connie,	
  Larry,	
  Tim 

The group discussed requests that come in for technical assistance,	
  website enhancements,	
  etc. Is it 
okay to process requests as we do now and workshop them via email,	
  etc. as needed? Matt	
  suggested 
that	
  we	
  continue	
  in his	
  manner	
  for	
  now since	
  the	
  number	
  of	
  requests	
  is small.	
  Should more	
  requests	
  
start	
  to com in we ma revisit	
  this process	
  later. 

The group discussed potential new members (particularly with Mark’s leaving) and that we need some
tech-­‐background	
  expertise.	
  Connie suggested	
  that we invite college individuals	
  with	
  that background	
  at
the	
  next	
  convening	
  of	
  participating	
  colleges.	
  It is likely that	
  Martha	
  Joyce	
  from Umpqua	
  CC will	
  join as
well. 

Matt shared	
  that if we wai a couple months migrate	
  the domai name i will cost about $200 less.
Ron suggested	
  i makes	
  sense to move it to the new	
  domai name in order to keep	
  momentum	
  going.
Tim asked	
  if it will involve secure certificate.	
  Matt said it will.	
  The	
  old domain would redirect	
  to the	
  
new	
  domain. The group	
  agreed	
  to	
  go	
  ahead	
  and migrate to	
  the new	
  domain. 

Next meeting: 

March 27,	
  2013 
Toll free: 
(877)581-9247 
Code: 
738015 

Thanks	
  everyone! 
Larry 


